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Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

a) How many staff sit within the GP Super Clinics Branch in the Department of 

Health and Ageing?  In total and by full time equivalent  

 

b) How many staff within the Department of Health and Ageing are working on 

the GP Super Clinics Program?  In total and by full time equivalent  

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) As at 14 November 2011, there are a total of 42 staff, (37.9 full-time equivalent 

staff) within the GP Super Clinics Branch in the Department of Health and 

Ageing working on a mix of GP Super Clinics and Primary Care Infrastructure 

Grants which are part of the GP Super Clinics Program.  This excludes staff on 

long-term leave (such as maternity leave, secondment or leave without pay) 

whose position is nominally held within the GP Super Clinics Branch 

 

b) As at 14 November 2011, in addition to the staff identified in a) above, there is 

a total of 20 staff, (19.3 full-time equivalent staff) working on Primary Care 

Infrastructure Grants in the Primary Care Infrastructure and Support Branch.  

 

 
 


